
The 2022 State Compliance 
Supplement State Aid to North 
Carolinians in Response to the 

Coronavirus (21.019) from the North 
Carolina Pandemic Recovery Office 

is not yet available. 
 

Questions concerning compliance for 
this program can be directed to:   

Michele Sykes, Internal Audit 
Manager 

(984-236-0642), 
michele.sykes@osbm.nc.gov 
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